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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     January 14, 2021 
 
 

SHELDON CLASSICS PEROFRMANCE WITH ROGER KAZA POSTPONED TO JUNE 14 

 

ST. LOUIS, MO - Due to the continuing uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 outbreak, The 

Sheldon Classics performance with Roger Kaza, originally scheduled for January 20, has been 

rescheduled to Monday, June 14 at 8 p.m. 

 

Ticket buyers will be contacted with their options for retaining or refunding their tickets.   

 

Roger Kaza’s performance is part of the 2020-2021 Sheldon Classics subscription series. Details on 

remaining series concerts will be announced in the coming weeks. 
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